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Participants 
We thank the following water leaders who participated in at least two dialogue sessions: 
Drew Atwater, Deputy General Manager, Moulton Niguel Water District 
Jessica Bean, Environmental Program Manager, Division of Water Rights, State Water Board 
Jennifer Clary, Executive Director, Clean Water Action California 
Matt Clifford, Staff Attorney, Trout Unlimited 
Juliet Christian-Smith, Senior Program Officer, Water Foundation  
Erik Ekdahl, Deputy Director of Water Rights, State Water Board 
Josué Medellín-Azuara, Associate Professor, UC Merced 
Mike Myatt, Program Officer, Water Foundation 
Tara Moran, Executive Director, CA Water Data Consortium 
Nell Green Nylen, Senior Research Fellow, Wheeler Water Institute, UC Berkeley 
Jack Rice, Owner, Western Resources Strategies and Board Member, Cal Rangeland Trust 
Elizabeth Salomone, General Manager, Mendocino County Russian River Flood Control and 
Water Conservation Improvement District 
Lester Snow, Board Member, California Water Service Group  
Brent Vanderburgh, Senior Engineering Geologist, State Water Board 
Willie Whittlesey, General Manager, Yuba Water Agency 

Water rights data are a particularly important ingredient for understanding and 
improving our water system. But they are currently difficult or impossible to use for 

many kinds of decision making, because California still relies largely on paper 
records. California’s existing Electronic Water Rights Information System (eWRIMS) is 

incompletely populated and lacks the functionality and interoperability with other 
platforms. Because of this and other shortcomings, stakeholders and State agencies 

have trouble understanding how much water is available at particular places and 
times—information that is central to basic water allocation decisions and to planning 

for changes in future water availability (Kiparsky et al 2021). 

  


